10-001
COMMENT
CL-05955

From: John <jwaters@hvc.rr.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 9:26 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

You can’t be serious right?! Haven't you guys learned we DON'T need any more gov't influence on our careers
and retirements!

Leave things alone so we can make money and guess what?....pay taxes!

John Waters
34 Fiero Road
Saugerties, NY 12477



